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Brunswick Redevelopment Agency 

Called Board Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, August 25, 2022 – 5:30 pm 

Old City Hall, 2nd Floor 

 
Board Members & Staff Present: Michael Butcher, Kelly Hnatt, Andrew Smith, Taylor Ritz, Steven 

Blackerby, Michael Patterson, Mathew Hill. 

 

Absent: Denise Taylor, 1 vacancy 

 

Guests / Visitors: Jeremiah Bergquist, Assistant City Manager, Taylor Cooper – 

Brunswick News and Pam Shierling – The Islander. 

 

I. Call to Order 
M. Butcher called the meeting to order. A quorum was present.  

II. Introductions: Those present introduced themselves.  

III. Citizen Comments: None. 

IV. Minutes of the July 13 Meeting: A. Smith made a motion to approve the minutes as 

submitted. K. Hnatt seconded. A vote was taken, T. Ritz abstained, all remaining were in favor. 

V. Finance Report: M. Butcher gave the financial report. 

VI. Work Plan Review: The work plan provided by Georgia Municipal Association’s Sadie 

Krawczyk was reviewed. M. Hill will invite S. Krawczyk to the September meeting to finalize 

the work plan and 1, 3 & 5 year goals. 

VII. Marketing / Public Engagement: K. Hnatt gave an update on her conversations with a 

creative agency on rebranding. T. Ritz & A. Smith will get information/quotes from local 

companies to provide a brand kit and social media updates. Various web presence options were 

also discussed. 

VIII. Executive Session: K. Hnatt made a motion to adjourn for executive session to discuss real 

estate. A. Smith seconded. M. Butcher adjourned the regular meeting and convened the 



executive session. M. Butcher adjourned the executive session saying no action was taken 

requiring a vote. 

IX. Adjourn: K. Hnatt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, A. Smith seconded. M. Butcher 

adjourned the meeting. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted 

Mathew Hill 

URA Secretary


